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CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO NOT CLICK on 
any links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

On February 27, 2020, Regional Council made the following decision: 
 

1. WHEREAS the consolidation of Aurora and Newmarket fire services into Central York Fire Service has 
resulted in efficiencies through enhanced levels of fire service and cost efficiencies; 
 

2. WHEREAS a Regional Fire Service may achieve further operating efficiencies, improved department 
structure, increased service level(s), and cost avoidance opportunities; 
 

3. BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Regional Clerk share this motion with local municipal Councils requesting 
a resolution by May 29, 2020 indicating whether they support proceeding with a study on the potential 
creation of a Regional Fire Service. 

 
Please contact me at 1-877-464-9675 ext. 71300 if you have any questions with respect to this matter. 
 
Regards, 
 

Christopher Raynor | Regional Clerk, Office of the Regional Clerk, Corporate Services 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
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